
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13th 
IS OUR 3RD ANNUAL 

UGLY HOLIDAY 
SWEATER DAY!

Each PCSB Employee has donated $5.00 to participate. 

100% of all PCSB Employee donations will benefit  
Maria Fareri Children’s Hospital to give back during the holidays. 

Have a Happy and Healthy Holiday Season  
with your friends and family!!!


